
Living way down S Dora at the base of Spanish Mountain, which hasn’t burned in over 50 years, I am aware that we 

have been incredibly lucky....AND incredibly at risk.  

 

So it’s been a wonderful thing to have attended local Fire Safe meetings with neighbors, to have our yard inspected 

and recommendations received, and to hear the sounds of fuel abatement in the hills above us.  

 

The entire western US is in a mega-drought. Now is not the time to reduce county funding for the Fire Safe Council. 

Please adjust the budget to maintain previous year funding.  

 

Thank you.  

Janet Rosen 

 


